

Faculty Senate 140 Rawl Annex

919-757-6537 FSLEE@ECUVM1

## MEMORANDUM

TO: Deans, Chairs, Directors, and Coordinators

FROM: John Moskop, Chair of the Faculty

DATE: June 14, 1993

SUBJECT: Called Meeting to Consider Revised Appendix D

Thursday, June 17, 1993, at 2:10 in GCB #1031

As you will recall, the revised <u>Appendix D</u> approved last year by the Faculty Senate, the Chancellor, and the ECU Board of Trustees was submitted to the UNC General Administration for final approval by the Board of Governors. Officers of the General Administration recently communicated comments on the revision of the <u>Appendix D</u>. An ad hoc Committee of George Bailey, John Moskop, and James LeRoy Smith drafted a new revision of <u>Appendix D</u> in an attempt to respond to those comments.

That draft was considered and further revised by the Faculty Governance Committee at its meeting on June 10, 1993. The Faculty Governance Committee approved a revised Appendix D, for consideration by the Faculty Senate at a special called meeting at 2:10 pm, Thursday, June 17, 1993, in the General Classroom Building, room #1031.

Please announce to your faculty that copies of the revised Appendix D have been distributed to all Faculty Senators and Alternates and will be available in the Faculty Senate office (140 Rawl Annex) for their review.

Thank you.

:lal